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May 1st, 2020 
 
 
To:  All Residents of 21 Roslyn Road 
 
 
Re:  Flood Preparations – Phase 2 (UPDATED)       
 
With regards to the elevators and the parkade, we are keeping one elevator closed for 
now as a precautionary measure. Although there is not an immediate threat of the 
parkade flooding the water levels have not receded back to normal to safely engage 
both elevators. 
 
We hope you will understand that if we were to get a sudden torrential downpour, we 
could still have to evacuate the parkade at a moment’s notice. 
 
We ask for your patience in dealing with only one elevator for a bit longer until the 
water drops to a safer level. 
 
Additional updates on the flood situation will be made available as more information 
comes to light and/or if river levels start to rise again.  Thank you for your continued co-
operation. 
 
 
Regards, 
 

 
Sunrex Management Ltd. 


